PINE GROVE TOWNSHIP DECEMBER BOARD OF REVIEW

THE PINE GROVE TOWNSHIP DECEMBER BOARD OF REVIEW WILL CONVENE ON DECEMBER 13TH, 2023 AT 1:00 PM. THE MEETING WILL BE HELD AT THE TOWNSHIP OFFICES LOCATED AT 26520 C.R. 388, KENDALL, MI 49062.

The purpose of the meeting is to correct any clerical error or mutual mistake of fact relative to the 2022 & 2023 Assessment Roll. The December Board of Review will also have authority to act upon Qualified Agricultural, Veteran's Exemptions and Poverty Exemption Applications. If you have an item for the Board of Review agenda, please contact the assessor.

Ben Brousseau Assessor Pine Grove Township 269.655.1144

Pine Grove Township Board of Review meetings are open to all without regard to race, color, national origin, sex or disability.

Posted November 30, 2023